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LIVINGSTON PLANNING BOARD 

 

March 01, 2017 

 

   

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Livingston Planning Board was held March 01, 2017 

and opened at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were Chairman Philip Schmidt, Robert McFarland, 

Bernie Stickles, John Ross, Robert Bellinger and Stephen Thibeault. 

Absent:  

Engineer Brandy Nelson 

Attorney Theodore Hilscher. 

Sal Cusumano 

Chip Keil 

      

   A motion to accept the minutes of the February 01 2017 meeting was made by 

Bernie Stickles and 2
nd

 by James McFarland. 

All present voted AYE. 

 

Correspondence:  NONE. 

 

The Board discussed and reviewed the escrow requirements. 

 

There being no further business before the Board a motion to adjourn was made by 

Bernie Stickles 2nd by John Ross.  All present voted AYE.  Motion passed. 

 

Next scheduled regular meeting will be held April 05 2017.  Meeting closed at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Eileen Yandik 


